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               January 21, 2019 

 

 

Dear Scholarship Coordinator: 

 

The Delta Omicron Chapter of Alpha Delta Kappa is again offering a $1,000 scholarship 

to a deserving St. Johns County senior who is planning to major in education.  Candidates 

are judged on a basis of: 

 

 *Scholarship 

 *Leadership 

 *Interest in the field of education 

 

To be eligible for consideration for the current year, all applications must be received by 

the Delta Omicron Scholarship Committee by Friday, March 15, 2019.  Mail to: 

 

 Alpha Delta Kappa 

 Scholarship Committee 

 202 Oglethorpe Blvd. 

 St. Augustine, FL  32080 

 

We have attached scholarship applications for interested students.   If more are needed, 

please feel free to make additional copies.  Thank you for your effort in assisting us in the 

scholarship award.  Please post this information on your school’s scholarship board. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us at either phone number or 

at the email address provided below.                                                                   

                                                                       

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Page       Linda Villadóniga 

 
Sarah C. Page and Linda Villadóniga 

Scholarship Committee   

904-823-8766 / 904-377-2252 

adkdopublicitychair@gmail.com 


